
CERTIFICATE OF ATTENDANCE

August 20-22, 2024

Grapevine, Texas

THIS CERTIFIES THAT

ATTENDED

This meeting is hosted by Safe Babies, a program of ZERO TO THREE™, and the HRSA-funded Infant-Toddler Court Program National 
Resource Center and in partnership with Help Me Grow; National Indian Child Welfare Association; Family Voices; American Academy 
of Pediatrics; Center for the Study of Social Policy; American Bar Association, Center on Children and the Law; the National Council of 
Juvenile and Family Court Judges; and an independent evaluation team at James Bell Associates.

The National Infant-Toddler Court Program was made possible through the support of the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of 
the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $8,820,368 with 0 percent financed from non-governmental 
sources. The contents are those of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement by, HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. 
Government. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov.

TOTAL CONTACT HOURS
(Full conference: 11.75 hours)

Janie Huddleston • National Director, Safe Babies and Early Childhood Systems
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